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From: "Jason Hunt" <JHunt@cannon-cannon.com>
To: <kelley.schlitz@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 12/30/2008 10:16:30 AM
Subject: Middlebrook Pike United Methodist UOR

Kelley,

 

I spoke with Harold Cannon who is the project manager. He said that he
met with the neighborhood committee in order to develop the notes that
we are showing on the plans. The committee had agreed to site lighting
for security reasons as long as it was directed away from the properties
to the south. We can note that the landscape buffer will be a "visual
buffer" with predominately Leyland cypress however; we are not
comfortable stating the spacing of the trees until the landscape
architect has done a design. The detention has been designed to decrease
the runoff from the site to alleviate any existing flooding issues as
well as reduce the runoff beyond the requirements of the city. 

 

Hope this helps and answers your questions. We are aware that there will
be quite a few questions at the meeting next week. Let me know if you
need any more information. 

 

Also, could you change the name of applicant on the agenda from "Jason
Hunt" to "Middlebrook Pike United Methodist Church"? 

 

Thanks again.

 

Jason R. Hunt, E.I.
jhunt@cannon-cannon.com <mailto:jhunt@cannon-cannon.com> 

 

 


